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         16th June 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Supporting our local community 
 
Tomorrow lunchtime I have invited the Cockwood Women’s Institute in to 
have lunch with the children.  This will be a social event and will give the 8 
ladies coming the opportunity to socialise with a number of children. 
 
I hope that you will agree this is a worthwhile cause and if this is acceptable 
to you your child, who has been selected, will be given a complimentary school 
dinner and then will go over to Joy Taylor’s house to serve coffee.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Best wishes  
 
 
 
Jessica Humphrey 
Headteacher 
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